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Special Announcement 
Due to the unsuccessful application of entry visa, Ven. Khenchen 
Rinpoche cannot visit Hong Kong to give teaching to HK disciples in 
January, 2011. 

With H.E. Trungram Gyaltrul Rinpoche’s kindness to HK disciples, 
His Eminence wishes all HK disciples to attend all the auspicious 
dharma events in January and so H.E. will visit HK and lead the 
dharma activities as scheduled.  For details of the dharma activities 
in January, please refer to other notices in the centre. 

We hope everyone treasure this invaluable opportunity and share this 
with your relatives and dharma friends.  Please join His Eminence 
Trungram Gyaltrul Rinpoche in all auspicious dharma activities in 
January.


